TOWN OF WARNER
MINUTES
September 10, 2019

Regular monthly meeting for the Town of Warner was called to order by Town Chairman Ralph
Smrecek Jr.

Supervisors present: Bruce Elmer, Brian Opelt

Others present: Jennifer Kujawa, and Jerome Krempasky

Open Forum: Ralph Smrecek Jr spoke on changes at Greenwood fire department. Clerk spok on
new voting machines that the county will purchase upon county board approval. Discussion was

held on Rock Creek Road and Owen Ave. intersection.

The minutes of the August 13™, 2019 meeting was presented. Motion Bruce Elmer seconded by
Brian Opelt to approve the minutes as presented. Motion carried

Motion Bruce Elmer, seconded Brian Opelt to pay all bills as presented. Motion carried.
Treasurer report was presented. As of September 10* there was $168,057.46 in checking
account, $1,017.77 in money market, $30,893.40 in machinery fund cd, and $30,764.07 in
bridge fund cd. Motion Brian Opelt, seconded Bruce Elmer to approve treasurer’s report as

presented. Motion carried.

Discussion on road work. Paul Bugar Trucking will be contacted to see when they will do the
work.

Discussion was held on signage of on Rock Creek Road and Owen Ave. Board will wait until
completion to decide on sign.

Discussion was held on bridge fund cd. Town will wait for bill before cashing it in.
Next regular town meeting will be August 8" at 7:30 p.m.

Motion Brian Opelt, seconded Ralph Smrecek Jr. to adjourn. Motion carried.

Jerome Krempasky, Clerk
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